

January 5, 2023

Mr. Forrest Floyd Effingham County Commissioner, First District 804 South Laurel Street Springfield, GA 31329

Dear Mr. Floyd,

This letter is to inform you that Patricia Ann Yarbrough's term on the Effingham County Hospital Authority will expire February 2023. Currently, she serves as the Chairman of the Board and has contributed significantly to the growth and services of Effingham County Hospital Authority. Ms. Yarbrough's leadership and dedication are of great value to the organization. Considering the recent resignation of seasoned Board Members, I am respectfully requesting for her to serve another term to expire in February 2027.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (912) 754-0142.

Sincerely,

Dr. Fran Witt, DNP, MBA, LNHA, RN President and Chief Executive Officer

FW:vng

cc:

Wesley Corbitt, County Commissioner Chairman at Large Patricia Ann Yarbrough, Hospital Authority Chairman

Stephanie Johnson, Clerk of Commission



January 5, 2023

Mr. Jamie DeLoach Effingham County Commissioner, Third District 804 South Laurel Street Springfield, GA 31329

Dear Mr. DeLoach,

This letter is to inform you that Stephanie Johnson's term on the Effingham County Hospital Authority will expire February 2023. Currently, she serves as the Chairman of the Strategic Planning Committee and has contributed significantly to the growth and services of Effingham County Hospital Authority. Ms. Johnson's leadership and dedication are of great value to the organization. Considering the recent resignation of seasoned Board Members, I am respectfully requesting for her to serve a second term in that role to expire in February 2027.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (912) 596-3542.

Sincerely,

Patricia ann Yarbrough

Hospital Authority Chairman

PAY:vng

cc:

Wesley Corbitt, County Commissioner Chairman at Large Dr. Fran Witt, President and CEO Effingham Health System

Stephanie Johnson, Clerk of Commission